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To the St. Paul City Council,
As a long time resident of St. Paul I strongly object to the astronomically high financial burden you are considering
foisting on us. Our already high property taxes should be paying for this, not a new assessment. Find another way to
pay for this, not laying it on the backs of hard-working citizens and retired folks like us.
James N Rolland
661 Fairview Ave So
St Paul, MN 55116
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